
JULY, 1927. 

from the country once a fortnight. Those sent-white 
pinks, etc.-were delightfully fragrant. 

The thanks of the Council were to be conveyed to 
the kind donors. 

Recognition of Skill of Craftsmen who decorated 
Headquarters. 

The President proposed that the skill of the craftsmen 
who had made Headquarters so beautiful should be 
recognised. She believed that if fine skilled work was 
more generally recognised and appreciated, much more 
good feeling would exist between employer and employed. 

were leaving London on July 23rd to attend the Interim 
Nursing Conference convened by the International 
Council of Nurses at Geneva : Mrs. Strong, Miss Allbutt, 
Miss Macaulay, Miss Macdonald, Miss Reeves, Miss 
Villiers, and Miss Haswell. It was therefore decided 
to hold the next meeting of the Council on August 6th 
instead of in July. 

The Meeting then terminated. 

SOCIAL FUNCTION. 
The Members’ Room will be opened for tea on Thursday, 

. -  
. .  

THE MEMBERS’ ROOM ON GROUND FLOOR 
‘Decorated in duck-egg blue, and white. 

The black satin cushions given by Miss Cochrane have 

We know that many Felloxvs and Members are looking 
now been placed in the chairs and on the couch. 

fomard to using this room. 

Next Meeting of the Council. 
It was reported that the President, the two Vice- 

Presidents and the folkwing members of the Council 
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